
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File Ref:  1445952 

1 July 2021 

 

Mr Anthony Timbrell 
Chief Executive Officer 
Dalrymple Bay Infrastructure Management Pty Ltd 
PO Box 7823 Waterfront Place 
Brisbane  Qld  4001 
  
 
 
Dear Mr Timbrell 

Approval of amended 2019 Dalrymple Bay Coal Terminal (DBCT) draft access undertaking (DAU) 

The Queensland Competition Authority (QCA) today approved the amended 2019 DBCT DAU, which Dalrymple Bay 

Infrastructure Management Pty Ltd (DBIM) submitted to the QCA on 12 May 2021. 

The amended 2019 DBCT DAU complies with the secondary undertaking notice that the QCA gave to DBIM on 30 

March 2021, and is therefore appropriate to approve in accordance with section 134(3) of the Queensland 

Competition Authority Act 1997. The amended 2019 DBCT DAU now becomes the approved 2021 DBCT access 

undertaking. 

Please be advised that we will publish this letter on our website, to advise stakeholders of our decision.   

We would like to take this opportunity to thank DBIM for its role in enabling a timely replacement of the 2017 

DBCT access undertaking. We appreciate the valuable contributions made by DBIM and other stakeholders through 

the assessment process of the 2019 DBCT DAU. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Professor Flavio Menezes 
Chair 
 


